
PUBLIC INFORMATIONIAL MEETING ON THE WALDO 
MILLPOND DAM 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 28TH @ 6:30 P.M. 
WALDO VILLAGE HALL, 810 W SECOND ST, WALDO WI 

53093 
 

Join us for an informative meeting featuring Adam Schneider from Ayres & 

Associates, who will discuss the DNR spillway requirements and the available 

options for our Village. This meeting is purely informational; no Village Board 

action will be taken. It is a perfect opportunity for community members to get 

their questions answered ahead of the Election Advisory Referendum on 

November 5, 2024. We hope to see you there! 

 

A sign-in sheet will be available for those wishing to speak, with comments limited to 3 

minutes per participant. Individuals with disabilities who need assistance to attend or 

participate in the public presentation should contact the Village Clerk at 920-528-8121, 

at least 24 hours prior to the meeting, to ensure appropriate accommodations can be 

made. 

 


